
Dear members and adherents of PUC  

The motion put forward at the congregational meeting on February 25th carried with a 
large majority. This means that Palgrave United Church will stay open as a 
congregation of faith as a lay- led ministry, as of June 30, 2024. Sadly, this does mean 
however that we will be ending the collaboration with Bolton United Church and saying 
good- bye to Reverend Sydney Elias.  

 So Save the Date! Our yearly Annual General Meeting  is being held on Sunday , April 
14th, after a shortened church service and following this meeting we will be having a 
celebration luncheon! Food will be provided, so all we need is your presence to have 
some fun, share some stories and memories, and celebrate Palgrave Church's warm 
and long history.   

We hope to see you at both these important events!  

The Palgrave Futures Steering team... Sylvia, Ruth, Jane and Barb 

 
 


